
The KHS Academic Booster Club’s “Udderly” Amazing Cow Bingo

Raffle/Fundraiser will take place on Saturday, May 18, 2024!

Raffle tickets are now on sale! Keep in mind, tickets are sold on a first-come,

first-serve basis … and only 300 tickets will be sold. Tickets are $100 each, with

a grand prize of $10,000 if all 300 tickets are sold. Four (4) consolation prizes of

$500 each will also be drawn. With your help, this fundraiser can raise $20,000 for KHS academic

programs. This year, the KHS Academic Booster Club has already supported students and teachers

through the purchase of library books, art supplies, classroom supplies, curriculum subscriptions,

college tour programs, student sponsorships, PE equipment, scholarship programs, and so much

more. Through your generous support of this fundraiser, you will ensure the KHS ABC will continue

to support students and teachers at KHS.

As our fundraiser is reliant upon the cow “leaving her droppings” on one of the 300 squares, if she

does not within the 12:00 p.m. 一 2:00 p.m. time frame, the winning square will be chosen by

random drawing. This raffle is conducted in accordance with the State of Michigan Raffle Guide for

Animal Raffles.

In order to purchase a ticket, you can:

1. Stop in the KHS Office, the KMS Office, or the Woodland Elementary Office

2. Send a $100 check to the KHS Academic Booster Club, c/o Renee Lindholm一President,

431 Hamilton Ave, Kingsford, MI 49802

a. Make sure to include a return address, phone number, and email, so we can send your

ticket and call you if you’re a winner!

3. New this year: Pay through Venmo/PayPal, contact Renee Lindholm at

rlindholm@kingsford.org

a. If you choose this method you will be charged for the ticket and processing fee and

will need to pay within 2 days of the request.

b. This option will be available until one week prior to the raffle.

4. Feel like $100 is too much for you to swing???? Find some friends, co-workers, or family

members to purchase a ticket together!

a. If you are purchasing a ticket with a group, be sure to include all names of the

members and the ticket will be issued in multiple names.

Just like the casino….you MUST be at least 18 years of age to purchase OR have your name

on a ticket.

Once again ... the fundraiser/drawing date will be Saturday, May 18, 2024, between 12:00 p.m.

and 2:00 p.m. at the Flivver Field Complex. You do not need to be present to win.

If you have any questions, please call the KHS Office at 779-2670. Thank you for your ongoing

support of KHS Academics and the KHS Academic Booster Club!

Good luck to all!!!
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